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Greetings, 

 

I am writing in support of HB2601 regarding divesting investments from fossil fuels. I 

have been a PERS member for over 45 years and wish to reduce my carbon footprint 

in as many ways as possible. It would be a huge contribution to future generations if 

we could model an example of moving away from the things that threaten their 

existence on our planet. 

 

Please move forward on any way to impact our influence on healing our planet. 

Thank you for considering my testimony. 

 

Gratefully, 

Rita B. Kiley 

Eugene, OR 


